
I am pleased a responsible organization like Perpeuta is taking on this project, an old mine site is being 

cleaned up and fish passage restoration will allow migration to native spawning grounds that have been 

cut off for over a century. This is exciting news. The community could not wish for a better company to 

lead this initiative. 

David Sopko 


